
Kingston Music Service – Singing 

On 20 April 2020, we’re launching a fresh new Sing Up at Home 

area on our site. This space will be totally free and accessible to 

parents and families using this link: www.singup.org/singupathome 

Here you can find backing tracks or full performance versions of 

popular songs, with lyrics, to get you and your family singing at home!  

We will be uploading fresh videos and resources for pupils and their 

families to make the most of singing whilst at home.  

http://www.singup.org/singupathome

